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NOTES ON CONTRIBUTORS

JAMES BEILMAN was interviewer and editor for the University of 
Iowa Oral History Program. Currently he is a researcher for the East­
ern European-USSR section (Volume 5) of Series C: Repertoire Inter­
national des Sources Musicales, under the editorship of Dr. Rita Ben­
ton, University of Iowa music librarian.

DAVID R. CHENEY is professor of English at the University of 
Toledo. For the past several years he has been working on a new 
edition of Leigh Hunt’s correspondence.

MARCIA NOE, whose 1976 doctoral dissertation was a critical biogra­
phy of Susan Glaspell, is assistant professor of English at Black Hawk 
College, Moline, Illinois. She is also president of the Black Hawk Col­
lege Teachers’ Union, AFT-AFL-CIO.
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The fourteenth annual spring dinner of the Friends will be held on Friday eve­
ning, April 14, 1978. The speaker will be Dr. Joe B. Frantz, former director of 
the Texas State Historical Association, and now Walter Prescott Webb Professor 
of History and Ideas at the University of Texas, Austin. Dr. Frantz is the author 
of Texas: A Bicentennial History (1976), co-author of The American Cowboy: 
The Myth and the Reality (1955), and editor of the Southwestern Historical 
Quarterly.

Life membership in the Friends is awarded to patrons whose gifts of rare books 
or financial contributions are $1,000, and to sustaining members whose annual 
contributions of $100 may become equivalent to this. Other annual memberships 
are solicited as follows: contributing memberships $25.00, regular memberships 
$10.00, student memberships $5.00. Institutions are accepted as regular members.

The design on the back cover is reproduced from a vignette on the title page of
The Grammar of Ornament by Owen Jones (London: Bernard Quaritch, 1910), a
volume from the collections of the University of Iowa Libraries.
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